
 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 
May 5, 2022 Meeting Minutes 

 
 
Meeting opened 6:00PM 
 
In attendance: Catherine Mulholland, Mary Gasiorowski, Deb Clough, and Gary Whitney 
 
Minutes of April meeting were reviewed and approved as submitted. 
 
2021 Audit: Appears we flew through the audit with no issues. Deb to glean 2021 binder 
and put in manila envelope for records.  
 
Trustee Training: Catherine stated the town would pay $140 for trustee training. Deb to 
contact Sue on how we should facilitate this transaction. Mary to come to Deb’s house 
on June 9th for the virtual seminar.  
 
EOY Donations: Catherine delivered all donations from the Kilton Fund. We received a 
nice thank you note from Danbury Community Center.  
 
Capitol Reserve Funds: 
 
Received three checks from the town for the following CRF’s: 
Ambulance Dept $73,355.00 
Veteran’s Park     5,000.00 
Police Cruiser     9,000.00 
All funds to be sent to Three Bearings to be deposited into the corresponding accounts.  
 
Received Distribution request for $5250 to be withdrawn for the Bridge Capital Reserve 
Fund. Approved and submitted for transaction.  
 
Organizing Files: Will set date at next meeting. \ 
 
June Meeting: Mary requested and we will move next month’s meeting to 3PM.  
 
 
Next meeting on June 2 at 3PM. 
 
Adjourned at 6:33 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Deb Clough, Secretary  
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